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MINUTES 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Lou Allen, James Reilly, Brian Parent, Stephanie Karis 
    Mark Williams (?) 
MEMBERS ABSENT: 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Timothy Jenny, Catherine Chandler, Kelly Runninger,  

Kevin Roberts 
 

Meeting called to order by Mark Lou Allen, Board President, at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance recited by all present. 
 
Motion by Brian Parent, second by James Reilly: 
 “RESOLVED, that the Board of Education accept the results of the Annual 
 Budget Vote and Election held on June 9, 2020 as follows: 
   Budget    342-yes; 193-no 
   Bus Proposition  366-yes; 168-no 
   Board Member: 
     Patrick Nolan 282 
     James Reilly   198 ”  Unanimous vote 
 
Mr. Jenny thanked the entire community for supporting all our students and the district. 
 
A very special thank you to Mr. Reilly for his many years of service on the school board.  The 
students of Remsen were Mr. Reilly’s priority- always.   
 
Welcome to Patrick Nolan, new board member. 
 
Motion by Brian Parent, second by James Reilly to adjourn the meeting at 8:06 p.m. 
 
 
 


